The Manly Sea Eagles will be conducting trials for the 2013 Harold Matthews Cup (under 16s) on Saturday the 8th of September 2012.

These trials will be conducted at Sea Eagles headquarters the Sydney Academy of Sport. We are located on Wakehurst Parkway, Narrabeen.

All players intending to trial must submit their application to shealey@manlyseaeagles.com.au
Placements in trial teams are limited. All applicants will be notified by return post if successful or not.

Applications close Friday 31st August 2012.

(It is strongly advised that all players be a member of a Private Medical Fund)

If you require any further information please call Coaching and Development manager Simon Healey on 0400 332 007.

Name__________________________________

Address _______________________________________________________Post code_______________

Mobile ph________________________ Home ph_____________________ Date of Birth_____________

Parent/Guardian name and Contact________________________________

Current Club_____________________ Position preference_________________________

Weight__________ Height_________  

Representative teams past 2 years if applicable;

‘12________________________________________

‘11________________________________________

Do you have a manager? If so name_______________________________________

